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Dear Parents/Carers 

Weekly Round-Up – January 10th       

Happy New Year. It has been a pleasure to welcome back everybody after a well deserved 

break. With the afternoons becoming a little lighter each day, we can look forward to all that 

the spring term will bring. Good luck to our Y9 pupils who sit their first formal internal 

exams next week.  

Also, next week we have our Y10 Meet the Mentor evening; a chance to catch up on how 

the first term of KS4 has gone.  

A polite reminder in this cold snap to encourage pupils to wear coats (not hoodies). Ideally, 

please check that these are named as we have a lot of unlabelled lost property.  

REMINDER Y9 Core Exams 

Y9 core exams in Math and English will take place on Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th 

January. Pupils have received their individual timetables.  

 COMMUNITY STEM Architecture and Design School for young people  

The Architecture Department at University of Cambridge will be holding Archimake 

workshops from Saturday 11th January for children aged 7-15. Further details can be found 

on their website,  including an expression of interest form.  

COMMUNITY Macbeth at Saffron Screen 

 Saffron Screen will be showing Macbeth, starring David Tennant and Cush Jumbo. 

Screenings will take place on Saturday 9th February and Saturday 8th March. For further 

details and to book tickets, please visit www.saffronscreen.com. 

… 

Wishing you a pleasant weekend, 

Jonathan Russell 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aMSgEG7rsnitFr8h4eBGi0Jl7XarHn_V/view?usp=drive_link
https://archimake.org/
http://www.saffronscreen.com/

